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LD 69
Please do not repeal LD 69. Single use plastic bags are an insult to the environment 
and to our intelligence. They could be reused but we have seen that most folks just 
throw them away either to sit in a landfill for hundreds (maybe thousands) of years or 
clutter the roadsides. In downeast Maine where I live and shop, I have noticed that the
roadsides are much less cluttered and shoppers are getting along just fine without 
plastic bags. Please dont bring back an unnecessary piece of trash!  


